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Dear Professor Renuka Sane, 

Thank you very much for the helpful comments and for the opportunity to revise our 

manuscript. We acknowledge the need of revisions and tried to answer to all 
observations, as described below.  

According to your feedback we have carefully revised the wording/ phrasing of the 
document, as to improve its style. Additionally, we have included a specific mention 

regarding the non-representative sample both in the abstract and results section – in 

addition to the references made in the Discussion section. 

Please let us know should you have any questions. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Sara Valente de Almeida 

Eduardo Costa 

Francisca Vargas Lopes 

João Vasco Santos 

Pedro Pita Barros 


